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Dear Parent/Carer 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

I write to inform you that we are holding a Non-Uniform Day on Tuesday 3rd May 2022 for sixth form students 
in support of Ghana 2022. Students can wear their own clothes for the day for a suggested donation of 
£1.00.  Students’ choice of clothing must be appropriate for lessons and not too revealing, (eg. crop tops or 
jeans with excessive rips above mid-thigh must not be worn). Lessons will continue as normal. 

We are grateful to all those taking part in raising money for this worthy cause and thank you for your continued 
support.  

Yours faithfully 

  

Joe Hillier 

Assistant Headteacher 

Head of Sixth Form 

mailto:office@hazelwick.org.uk
http://www.hazelwick.org/

